
EXHIBIT 1 

From: Sonya Harden [mailto:hardens5139@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 06, 2017 11:59 AM 
To: Cassini, Gretchen <GCassini@broward.org> 
Subject: Re: FW: Delegation Request 

                                                                                                                                August 06, 2017 

Gretchen, 

I would also like to address the real estate "Association Rules" for purchasing and living in 

condos. I am in the process of purchasing real estate and my price range is to buy a 

condo.  However I have a son 22 years of age and he has a son 2 years of age; I am 55+. The 

association rules are you must have someone age 55+ but children under age 18 can not live 

there. My concern is why does humanity make rules that do not apply to us and we refuse to 

change them for the better?  I would like to address this issue because when I die my son would 

be forced to sell and can not buy anything he can afford; he would be forced to buy something he 

can not afford or rent this is a major problem we should never have started. 

 

On Mon, Aug 7, 2017 at 2:02 PM, Cassini, Gretchen <GCassini@broward.org> wrote: 

Ms. Harden: 

Thank you for taking the time to contact me and express your additional concerns and areas of 
interest.  The situation you identified with communities that have age restrictions for residents is 
very common in Broward County and I understand your concerns and frustration for your son 
and all others who are negatively impacted.   

 It may be best if you speak to only one or two issues when you come before the Board on 
September 14th, since you will only have three minutes to speak.  If you would like, I can 
schedule you in October as well, so that you can speak on more topics of interest and not be 
rushed. 

 When you come to the Governmental Center on September 14th you will need to come to the 
4th Floor Commission Chambers and go through security.  Once you are inside, select any seat 
that you find comfortable.  After you have completed your three minutes, I will find you in the 
audience and introduce myself.  If you would like to return in October to address other issues, 
we can schedule you at that time. 

Should you have any questions or require directions or parking information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me again,  

  

mailto:hardens5139@gmail.com
mailto:GCassini@broward.org
mailto:GCassini@broward.org



